
Announcements for Wednesday, April 14, 2021 

 

❖ Juniors and seniors, unfortunately due to low student interest the MORP event on 5/8 is 

cancelled. If you were a student who bought a ticket, you will receive a refund via school 

pay. Please see Mrs. Tax in room 200 with questions. 

 

❖ The Dreams Come True club will be meeting this Friday at 8:45 am in the 9th Grade 

Cafeteria.  We will be discussing senior cords so don’t miss it! Hope to see you there. 

 

❖ Rising juniors and seniors, do you want to help others while getting volunteer hours?  

We are now accepting applications for Link Crew Leaders for next school year.  Scan the 

QR code to fill out the application by April 23rd at 3 pm.  QR codes can be found 

throughout the school, including at both the NGC and main guidance offices.   

 

❖ All BTHS students who need service hours please stop by the NHS table in the courtyard 

during your lunch or stop by Mrs. Huber’s office room 140 before or after school. 

 

❖ DO GOOD WITH BURRITOS – The Spanish Club invites you to CHIPOTLE at Bartram Park 

Blvd. TODAY from 4:00 pm until 8:00pm to share some delicious food and help with our 

Scholarship Fundraiser. Just mention the Spanish Club as you purchase some delicious 

dinner. Gracias y vamonos! 

 

❖ Any senior who’s paid for Grad Day at Universal needs to see Mrs. Keating in Room 720 

with a field trip form and proof of payment to sign up for a bus ASAP. You will not be 

permitted to attend this event if you do not have a field trip form on file with Mrs. 

Keating. 

 

❖ The deadline to sign up for summer Dual Enrollment classes with St. Johns River State 

College is Thursday, April 15th. 

 

❖ Seniors the deadline for the Brook LaDue memorial Scholarship has been extended to 

next Monday, April 19th.  This scholarship is available only to Bartram Trail Seniors.  

Information regarding this scholarship is on the April scholarship page – and you can 

also go see Ms. Mosley for more details! 


